Along with the Council for Justice and Peace and the Laudato Si Working Group, AMRI have been invited by the European Laudato Si Alliance (ELSiA) to pilot a survey on Laudato Si actions and initiatives throughout the Catholic Church in Ireland. It is planned that this survey will be rolled out across Europe in the coming weeks and months. 
To participate in the survey click the following link: http://survey.cesop.ucp.pt/linkrequest.aspx?id=1 You will need to provide your email address and will receive a unique link to the survey. 
For more information see the ELSiA website https://elsialliance.org/ 
For FAQs see HERE
For a letter of introduction from Bishop Martin Hayes, Joint-Chair of the Laudato Si Working Group of the Irish Episcopal Conference click HERE. 

